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LAST DAY OF 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR 
The last day will be Friday, June 11th.  This will be a HALF day!!  Dismissal will be at 
11:40 a.m.  
 
**MEDICATION** 
Students that have medication in the office will need a PARENT to pick it up by the end of the school day, 
Friday, June 11th.  Medication will NOT be released to the student to take home.  A new medication form will 
need to be turned in at the start of each school year, the forms and medication do not roll over from the 
previous school year.  Medication left at the school will be disposed of properly. 
 
2021-22 School Year – Students NOT Returning - Very Important!!!! 
Please send a note to school if your child(ren) WILL NOT be attending Mason for the 2021-22 school year.  
Please have these to the office ASAP.  We need to start working on next year’s lists, so this information is 
vital. 
 
Chromebook and iPad returns 
If you borrowed a Chromebook or iPad from Mason, we are asking that they be returned to the school on 
Monday, June 14th or Tuesday, June 15th between 8:30 am – 1:30 pm.  If these dates and times do not work 
for you, please call the office at 734-848-9400 to schedule a drop off appointment. 
 
Library Books 
All library books are due Friday, June 4th.  Please contact the office with any questions 734-848-9400/9401. 
 
Middle School Orientation  ***ATTENTION 5th Graders*** 
Middle school orientation will take place on Wednesday, June 2nd.  Students will attend one 5th grade class at a 
time starting at 12:00 pm.  They will have the opportunity to meet teachers and see classrooms. 
 
Memory Photo – 5th Grade 
There will be another 5th grade memory photo taken on Wednesday, June 9th WITHOUT MASKS!!  More 
information will be sent on how to download this photo. 
 
5th Grade Honors Assembly 
The 5th Grade assembly will be held Friday, June 11th at 8:45 a.m. on the blacktop outside the fifth grade 
wing.  If inclement weather, program will be moved to H.S. cafeteria.  Parents of 5th graders are encouraged to 
attend. 
 
Field Day – June 8th  K – 2nd/June 9th 3rd – 5th 
To celebrate our students at Mason, they will be enjoying a day filled with games and fun water activities.  Rain 
date will be June 10th. 
The field day events will take place behind Central Elementary. Please park in the High School parking 
lot. 
**There will be many water events to participate in.  Students are able to wear school appropriate 
bathing suits under their clothing or shirt and shorts they feel comfortable getting wet.   
** Remember a towel and water bottle (snacks will be provided) and a possible change of clothing if 
desired. 
 
Honor Roll - Ice Cream Social – 4th and 5th Grade  
All 4th and 5th grade students that made the honor roll all 3 trimesters during the 2020-21 school year will be 
invited to an ice cream social during the school day on Tuesday, June 8th.   
 
 



June 15th – 16th  - Kalahari Fundraiser 

Mason Central’s end of the school year fundraiser will be held at Kalahari.  Mark your calendar for Tuesday, 
June 15th and Wednesday, June 16th.  Please call 1-877-525-2427 to make reservations, ask for the Mason 
Central Elementary group rate, $139.00 plus tax.  This includes a room with 2 queen beds and 4 waterpark 
passes, 2 addition guests may be added for $50.00 each. All rooms booked will earn money for next year’s 
field day 
 
PTA News 
We appreciate the outpouring of support, help and involvement this year! Thank you so much! 
We would like to welcome and congratulate our new board members for the 2021 – 22 school year! 
Officers are: 

• President – Charlene Perry 
• Vice-President – Jenni Sachs 
• Secretary – Krista Baird 
• Treasurer – Crystal Hammond 

There are still two support board positions open.  If you are interested, please contact Charlene Perry. 
 

• Daddy/Daughter Dance is scheduled for Saturday, June 5th.  This event will be held outdoors, weather 
permitting. 

 
• If you are in need of before and/or after school childcare for the 2021-22 year, please contact our 

latchkey program at eriecommunitylatchkey@gmail.com for more information on registering.  
 
 
On Line Programs 
We have wonderful on-line programs that parents can use to help with all core subject areas. 
Tumble Books-available for grades Pre-k-5. Please visit www.tumblebooks.com  -students can use this on-
line collection of animated talking picture books.  It is an awesome web site!  
Accelerated Reader Program-This is a link on our website-students can use this program to reference what 
books/tests are available on AR.  Brainpop – www.brainpop.com .  Please contact the main office for 
username and password information. 
 
 

Be safe and enjoy your summer everyone!  Hoping you make wonderful 
memories.  We look forward to seeing you in the fall!  
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